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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL
It was fantastic to see students in the next level of swimming competing for the
College at the NASSA swimming carnival.

While the competition is always fierce amongst the schools, the most important observation that I
made whilst attending the carnival was the drive and determination of the young people involved.

There were a few athletes that stood out as having excellent results, but what impressed me the
most was how gracious and humble the race winners were when they came to get their ribbons
for winning.

We have high expectations of our young people and it is impressive to see that we have young
people at Thomas Hassall who meet those goals we set for them. Finishing 4th was a great result
for our school and a big well done for everyone involved.

Enjoy reading about what some of our Junior School classes got up to in the last few weeks and
other sporting events in the articles below. 

 

Mr Luke Sale
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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